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$22(1)(a)(ii)
I
From: s22(1)@)m
Sent: Monday, 28 March 2022 11:15 AM
To: Wendy Cull
Subject: RE: your address [SEC=OFFICIAL]
OFFICIAL
Excellent. ©
Many thanks Wendy
OFFICIAL
From: Wendy Cull

Sent: Monday, 28 March 2022 11:12 AM
To: S22(1)(a)ii)

Subject: Re: your address [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear 2@ My best street address is 32/(1(©). S47F
. I sometimes get mail when I go into the Federal Court in Brisbane - up to 3 months after it 1s
posted, so that is not ideal! Kind regards, Wendy

On 28 Mar 2022, at 9:39 am, S22(M@X0 <522(1)a@)m) @infrastructure gov.au>
wrote:

OFFICIAL

Good morning Wendy

| hope all is well with you.

s2(1)@)M  has asked me to ask you what your address is as they are writing a letter about your

reappointment.
Can you send me your address?

Many thanks

S22(1)(a)i)

s22(1)(a)(ii)

Executive Assistant to Assistant Secretary Jane Christie * Mainland Territories Branch « Territory Division
Executive Assistant to Assistant Secretary Oliver Holm = Norfolk Island Branch « Territory Division
s22(1)@)(il)  @infrastructure.gov.au

P +61522(1)(@)ii)
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I would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land on which we meet, work and live.
I recognise and respect their continuing connection to the land, waters and communities.
I pay my respects to Elders past and present and to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders.

OFFICIAI

Disclaimer

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and
Communications. The information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only and may contain
confidential and/or legally privileged material.

Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon,
this information by persons

or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe penalties.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Department on (02) 6274-7111

and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
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